From: Commandant
To: Commander, First Coast Guard District

Subj: Loran Transmitting Station, Nantucket Island, Massachusetts; change for
personnel allowance sheet; request for; disapproval of.

1. The request contained in Commander's First Coast Cuard District letter,
file 700, dated 28 July, 1949 for a commanding officer for the subjeet station
is disapproved at this time.

2.,  The subject station is not considered anymore remote than other continental
loran stations particularly in view of other Coast Guard activities on Mantucket

Island.

MIRLIE O'REILL
Hear Adwirnl, U, 5. Coast Guard

CC: DHII/
OAN



